
 Cedarburg Fire Department 

 
W61 N631 Mequon Ave ● PO Box 327 ● Cedarburg, WI 53012 

Station – (262)375-7630 ● Fax – (262)375-9203 
 

 

Dear Child Alert Program Participant, 

Thank you for your interest in our Child Alert Program. What this program does is 

provide us with integral information for youth in our protection area with special medical 

conditions or circumstances. This information allows us to provide the care that is 

intended by the child’s parents/guardians and/or physician(s) if one is not present during 

an incident. The information that you provide us is kept in our EMS apparatus an on file 

with our local Dispatch.  

Please complete the attached questionnaire with as much information as possible in 

case EMS is requested for your child. This information will only be used by Police or 

EMS during an incident that involves your child. If any of the information needs to be 

updated, you can contact us at any time to update it. Just contact us at (262)375-7630 

and schedule an appointment with one of the Rescue Company Officers: 

Captain Nichole Zarling – extension 6176 

Lieutenant Blake Karnitz – extension 6190 

 

If at any time, you decide you no longer need to participate in the program, please notify 

us and all records will be removed from our systems and securely disposed of. Feel free 

to contact us at the number above if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Rescue Company 

Cedarburg Fire Department 


